
Congratulations Jacqueline Toal

  

Congratulations to Jacqueline Toal from Tullylish who has been selected to run for Ireland in the
world championships in mountain marathons in Italy this weekend and is in Italy now. 
Jacqueline is a daughter of Jack and Lorraine Toal and is first left in the front row of the photo. 

  

Best of luck Jacqueline!!!!
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